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WIRELESS TELECOMMUNICATIONS BUREAU 

APPROVES WITHDRAWAL OF 
PETITION  FOR RULEMAKING 

 
 
On April 9, 2002, Warren C. Havens and Telesaurus Holdings GB LLC (collectively, 
Telesaurus), filed a Petition for Rule Making (Petition) regarding the Commission’s Location 
and Monitoring Service Rules. On April 30, 2002, Telesaurus filed a request to withdraw its 
Petition. 
 
The Policy and Rules Branch of the Commercial Wireless Division has reviewed and hereby 
approves the request of Telesaurus to withdraw its Petition.  
 
Action by the Chief, Policy and Rules Branch, Commercial Wireless Division, Wireless 
Telecommunications Bureau.   
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Richard Arsenault of the Commercial Wireless 
Division at (202) 418-0920 or rarsenau@fcc.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 


